
The Parish of Radyr Newsletter 
13

th
 September – The Fourteenth Sunday after Trinity 

 

HEADLINES 

New Covid Guidelines.  Everyone will have seen that new guidelines come into force in Wales on 
Monday.  At the time of writing, the impact on our services and use of our halls is unknown.  We will let you 
know as soon as we have the necessary information. 

New Boiler.  We are delighted to report that Dan Evans’ crowd funding page for a new boiler for Christ 
Church reached an astounding £1825 – and more money was given elsewhere.  He has now decided to 
close the appeal – but you can still give cash or cheques (just pop them in an envelope  - stating they are 
for the boiler - on the plate at services or give them to Vicki at The Rectory) to ensure we will all be warm 
again. We are hoping that the boiler will be installed early October.   

You may not know that Dan has made ‘thank you’ hearts for anyone who has donated on the page, or given 
him cash. If you haven’t received yours (perhaps because you gave anonymously) he will have a supply of 
them in Christ Church this Sunday.  And, if any are unclaimed, people are welcome to buy them! 

Food collections.  The heads of our local schools would like to pass on their thanks for your generosity in the 
past few months. Your gifts of non-perishable food have been a real help to a number of families in need locally.  
From this month onwards we will cease to organise food parcel deliveries within the parish so please give 
generously, as we used to do, to the local FoodBank ...any families in need will now be directed there.  You can 
put items in the pink bags as you arrive at church as they will be kept separate for 72 hours.  

Harvest Festival.  We will definitely have a special service this year – on Sunday, 4th October – with All Age 
Services with contributions from our Sunday Clubs at 9.15am and 11am and donations being given to the 
FoodBank. Put the date in your diary and watch this space for further information.  

The Induction of The Rev’d Vicki Burrows as Vicar of St Fagans and Michaelston-Super-Ely (to be held in 
plurality with the Parish of Radyr) will be held at 7.30pm on Wednesday, 16th September via Zoom. Everyone 
is welcome to participate.  Joining instructions are: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89300816586?pwd=UkZnaU41bUQ0aVVhY0NKSDhXYVlCZz09  
Meeting ID: 893 0081 6586  
Passcode: 034567  
 
SERVICES & EVENTS    (Please arrive early for services to allow time for hand sanitisation etc.) 

Sun 13th    8.00am Holy Eucharist Christ Church 
   9.15am Holy Eucharist St John’s 
 11.00am Holy Eucharist Christ Church 
   6.00pm   Evening Prayer Christ Church 

Tues 15th  10.00am Coffee & conversation (and a chat about next Sunday’s reading/s) via Zoom 
            (We shall be looking at Jonah 3.10-4.11, Philippians 1.21-30 & Matthew 20.1-16)  

Wed 16th          9.30am   Holy Eucharist  Christ Church 
   7.30pm Vicki’s induction via Zoom (see above for link) 

Thurs 17th    11.00am   Holy Eucharist   St John’s 

Sun 20th       8.00am Holy Eucharist Christ Church 
   9.15am Holy Eucharist St John’s 
 11.00am Holy Eucharist Christ Church 
   6.00pm Evening Prayer Christ Church 

Tues 13th Oct 10:00am Book Club “Mrs Dalloway” by Virginia Woolf (possibly via Zoom, or 
outside, if fine) 

And here is forward notice for later club meetings, to give you time to get the book. 
  
Tues 24th Nov 10.00am Book Club “The Family Upstairs” by Lisa Jewell (possibly via Zoom, or 

elsewhere)  
Tues 12th Jan 10.00am Book Club “The Museum of Broken Promises” by Elizabeth Buchan 

(possibly via Zoom, or elsewhere)  
 
 

Zoom joining instructions (for Coffee & conversation and Book Club): 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2148431624?pwd=VURKZHlER25tTHhtREpMM1VxOU1OUT09 
Meeting ID: 214 843 1624 
Passcode: Radyr2019 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89300816586?pwd=UkZnaU41bUQ0aVVhY0NKSDhXYVlCZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2148431624?pwd=VURKZHlER25tTHhtREpMM1VxOU1OUT09


 
 
 
 

Please note that your clergy are happy to talk to anyone at any time if they feel the need to chat. 
 

If you would like something included in next week’s Newsletter, please contact Vicki Burrows (2084 
2417), one of the Churchwardens, or send the copy to hawkinsnick@msn.com . 

 

Please also send information/photos for the Parish Website to RadyrParishWebsite@gmail.com 
  

Rev’d Vicki Burrows, 07515 965781, vicki.burrows@me.com 

Rev’d Belinda Huxtable, 02920 567956, bjhuxy@gmail.com 
  

www.radyr.org.uk/parish  Charity No. 1132144 
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